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Affiliation/Position Wildlife Research Center (D2) 

Name Kristin Havercamp 
 

1.   Country/location of visit   
Tokyo, Japan 

2.   Research project 
Visit to Tokyo to meet Nakamura-san and have JSPS interview 

3.   Date (departing from/returning to Japan) 
2019. 12. 4 – 2019. 12. 5 

4.   Main host researcher and affiliation 
Miho Nakamura-san; Kyoto University 

 5.   Progress and results of your research/activity (You can attach extra pages if needed) 
Please insert one or more pictures (to be publicly released). Below each picture, please provide a brief description. 

In Tokyo, I met with Nakamura-san in her office in Shinagawa to discuss various things such as her career in 
documentary wildlife filmmaking (she recently completed a project on Iriomote Island about the termites there) as well 
as my interests and future career path options. I enjoyed and benefited a lot from our discussions, especially to learn 
more about the process of filmmaking in Japan and working in a small independent company. I also had my JSPS DC2 
interview in Tokyo, which I am hoping went well. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
I happened to pass by the Toyokawa Inari on the way to my interview, it is a beautiful temple. 

 

6.   Others 

I am thankful to PWS for providing me with support to travel to Tokyo to meet with Nakamura-sensei and have 

my JSPS interview. 

 


